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July 9, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Hope all is well and everyone is staying safe.  I am writing to update you on our plans for the opening of 
Ahfachkee School for the 20-21 School Year.  Given the uncertain trajectory of the Coronavirus and the 
goal of prioritizing health and safety for all in the community, Ahfachkee will be providing only Virtual 
Education.  We will continue to monitor the situation and assess when we are able to deliver face to 
face instruction.    

We are also assessing the Technology needs of the community.  If your child received a Chromebook or 
MIFI card, we will be collecting them before the end of July to update for the coming year.  

Your child’s attendance will be required daily in order to meet promotion requirements.  Attendance 
will mirror that of a regular school day.  You will be receiving a copy of your child’s schedule the week 
of August 3, 2020. 

If your child attended Ahfachkee School during the 19-20 School Year they are eligible to return to 
Ahfachkee. New students wishing to enroll will be accepted based on grade level openings and class size 
guidelines.  The Student Information Form, the Medical Information Form and the McKinney Vento Form 
will be required to register your child for the 20-21 School Year.  These forms will be sent to your email 
address on July 15th.  These forms are fillable so you are able to type on them.  Please return the forms 
to melaniebyers@semtribe.com by July 24th. 

We are planning a book and materials drive through in the parent loop at Ahfachkee before school 
begins.   

Please stay safe and enjoy the summer break.   

Regards,   

 

Dorothy Cain, Principal  

Ahfachkee School 
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